
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PO Box 5641 High Point, NC 27262 

Ronald Lee Perdue ð Commander 
www.fraziercamp.org  

 1996 WINNER OF THE TAZWELL  HARGROVE DISTINGUISHED CAMP AWARD  

October  201 5 
 

 

Headquarters , Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668  
Near High Point  

 
The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 of the North Carolina Division, Sons of Confederate Veterans welcomes you 

to join us in our monthly meeting on Monday, October 12
th

, 2015 at 7:00 pm at the Elks Lodge 1155 located 

at 700 Old Mill Road in High Point. Please arrive anytime after 6:00 pm to enjoy great food, fellowship and 

history with our guests, members, visitors and the ladies from our OCR Laura Wesson Chapter. 
  
 
 

Instead of planning a ñDinner and a Movieò, we invite you to something better, ñSupper and Some Historyò. 

Our Color Sergeant Damon Webb will share the story of Champ Ferguson, known as a legendary Confederate 

partisan ranger, who was easily the most notorious among the many such men who fought to control the 

Upper Cumberland Plateau region along the Tennessee and Kentucky borders. Captain Ferguson was the 

basis for the character played by Clint Eastwood in the famous movie ñThe Outlaw of Josey Walesò.  
 
 
 

Please RSVP the Commander to let the great folks of Above & Beyond Catering know how many people to 

plan for the evening and for the Chef to know how much food to prepare for supper as we call it in the South. 
 

 
 

SPECIAL INVITATION TO REMEMBER ALL WHO HAVE SERVED - mark your calendars now to join 

us on Sunday, November 8
th

, 2015, for the 31
st
 Annual Veterans Day Parade in the City of High Point. We 

will meet at our same spot near Ilderton Dodge on South Main Street starting around 1:30 pm for the parade 

which starts at 3:00 pm again this year. We ask that everyone participating to be there no later than 2:15 pm 

for us to organize our group. Invite others to join us as we keep this tradition of Honoring all our Veterans.   
 
 
 

We are looking forward to seeing all of yaôll this coming Monday evening. We encourage everyone to invite 

and bring visitors to join us as we honor our ancestors, emulate their virtues, perpetuate the principles which 

they loved and remember the gift they left us, the blessing of our Heritage that we will always cherishé 

 

 

2011 WINNER OF THE NORTH CAROLINA DIVISION COL. LEONIDAS LaFAYETTE  POLK BEST CAMP NEWSLETTER AWARD  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
  

 

 
 

 

Calendar of Events  
 

Monthly Meeting on October 12
th

 2015  
 

Our Color Sergeant Damon Webb will be our speaker for the evening 

and he will share the interesting story of Captain Champ Ferguson 

known as a legendary Confederate partisan ranger during the war.  
 
 

PLEASE RSVP the Commander at ronaldleeperdue@yahoo.com for 

Above & Beyond Catering to know how much to prepare for supper. 
 

Veterans Day Parade on November 8
th

 2015 
 

 

The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 & Laura Wesson Chapter 5 are excited 

to be invited again this year to the 31
st

 Annual Veterans Day Parade in 

High Point.  We have been blessed in past years by great support from 

Sons of Confederate Veterans, Order of Confederate Rose, Military 

Order of Stars & Bars and United Daughters of the Confederacy from 

all over the State of North Carolina joining us on this special day as 

we òRemember All our Veteransó and òHonor Those Who Servedó.   
 

The parade will start at 3:00 pm and lineup will begin at 1:00 pm on 

South Main Street in High Point, NC. We will meet at our same spot 

near Ilderton Dodge. Let us know if you wish to participate and need 

to ride instead of marching for us to make the arrangements. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

On July 7, 1862 Felix Cicero Frazier enlisted in Halifax County, NC as a 

private in the "Wilmington Horse Artillery," later designated 1st Company 

A, 36th Regiment North Carolina Troops, (2nd Regiment North Carolina 

Artillery). On April 30, 1863 he was promoted to 2nd Lieutenant and 

assigned to Company A, 10th Battalion North Carolina Heavy Artillery. 

He rose to the rank of First Lieutenant in September-October of 1863.  
 
 

Frazier's first involvement in the war came on December 13-14, 1862 with 

his battery in battle around Kinston, NC. On December 17, 1862 at the 

Battle of Goldsboro Bridge, they were successful in driving the Federals 

back. He was likely among friends he grew up with from Davidson, Ran-

dolph and Guilford Counties after his assignment to Co. A, 10th Battalion.  
 

 

This company saw very little action from April of 1863 through December 

10th when it was ordered to Fort Caswell in Brunswick County. Lt. Frazier 

described the events in Clark's Histories of the Regiments. "The battalion 

was at Fort Caswell some months in 1863. While there the Ad-Vance, 

State blockade runner, grounded on the bar, off the fort one and a half 

miles. The writer, Sergeant Harris and fifteen men were sent aboard to 

keep the Federal gunboats off; a storm coming up, we were not relieved 

for three days. The steamer was loaded down with stores for our North 

Carolina soldiers; we did not know for some time whether we were going 

to Hart's Island or 'Davy Jones' locker.' While out there a blockade-runner 

passed by and entered the Cape Fear at 10 a.m. Governor Vance presented 

the writer with a suit of English grey, a small fortune at the time."  
 
 

There were other assignments at Forts Campbell and Anderson in 

Brunswick County until November 24, 1864 when they were sent to 

Georgia to reinforce Lt. Gen. William J. Hardee's command in resisting 

Sherman's advance on Savannah. After being moved around to various 

positions around Savannah, Frazier was moved up the Central Railroad 

forty-five miles towards Macon, GA. At a place called Jenks' Bridge, 

Frazier and twenty-four other men were taken prisoner after an 

engagement with some of Sherman's advance troops.  
 
 

Frazier was held prisoner at Hilton Head, S.C. for two months along with 

160 other Confederate officers on "retaliation." Frazier described this as 

meaning "one pint of corn meal a day and some pickles, no meat, no fire in 

the buildings, meal old and bitter, bran and bugs in it." He also stated that 

"one third of the officers could not walk when moved north to Fort 

Delaware." He was paroled on June 17, 1865.  
 
 

A final note of tribute to him was paid by Charles S. Powell who served as 

a 2nd Lieutenant and Adjutant of Co. B, 10th Battalion, N.C. Heavy 

Artillery. While writing a piece for Clark's histories of the North Carolina 

Regiments, he stated Felix C. Frazier was "the best gunner in the army."  
 
 

On January 14, 1992 the Lt. F. C. Frazier Camp 668 of High Point, North 

Carolina was officially chartered by the Sons of Confederate Veterans in 

tribute to Lt. F. C. Frazier and all of those brave men who wore Grey. 

Then call us Rebels, if you will, we glory in the name; for 
bending under unjust laws, and swearing faith to an unjust 
cause, we count as greater shame. 

Richmond Daily Dispatch, May 12, 1862 

 
Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 

High Point, North Carolina   

Commander-                    Ronald Lee Perdue 

1st Lt. Commanderï             Larry Brandon 

2nd Lt. Commander-           Michael Thomas 

Camp Aide de Camp -       Daniel Townsend 

Camp Adjutant -                  Todd Southard 

Camp Chaplain-           Rev. Dr. Herman White 

Color Sergeant-                     Damon Webb 

Camp Historian-                  Phillip Dedmon 

Camp Judge Advocate-             Jim Gill 

Camp Quartermaster-           Damon Webb 

Camp Surgeon -      Charles C. Crowell, III, MD 

Camp Treasurer-                       Ed Julian 

Communications Officer-     Michael Thomas 

 

 
  

FROM THE COMMANDERS TENT  is the official newsletter of the 

Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 of the Sons of Confederate Veterans in High 

Point, North Carolina and is published monthly. Provide email address to 

editor for free color online version and mailed black and white copies 

available for Donations, Members, and Sponsors on request. The costs of 

printing and postage are supported by tributes for $18 per year on our 

ñMemorials to our Confederate Ancestors page, $24 per year for 

Business Advertisements and Donations which are greatly appreciated.  
 

Please submit all correspondence, or change of address to our Com-

mander Ron Perdue at ronaldleeperdue@yahoo.com, 336 880 8243 or 

mail to PO Box 5641, High Point, NC 27262. All material not clearly 

identified from other sources is copyrighted by the Lt. F. C. Frazier 

Camp 668 and may not be reproduced without written permission. We 

reserve the right to not accept any advertisement or article we feel is 

detrimental to preservation of our Southern Heritage, to the Honor of our 

Ancestors, or to the Cause for Southern Independence. 
 

Visit our campôs website: www.fraziercamp.org is but it is not updated 

with the loss of our webmaster. There is a plan to have it back on track in 

the near future. Meanwhile we suggest you visit our Facebook page. 
 

Visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lt-F-C-Frazier-

Camp-668-Sons-of-Confederate-Veterans/151159591583046 to check 

out our Albums loaded with photos of our activities and events. 
 

 Our camp email address is fraziercamp668@yahoo.com  
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Lieutenant Felix C. Frazier 
 

Felix Cicero Frazier was born January 15, 1838, the son of 

Allen M. and Nellie Burton Frazier. He passed away on 

May 8, 1916 and is buried at the old Prospect Church in 

High Point, North Carolina. After his death his fellow 

Confederate soldiers conducted the last rites at his burial.  

 

 

òCharge to the Sons of Confederate Veteransó 
 òTo you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we will commit the vindication 

of the cause for which he fought. To your strength will be given the 
defense of the Confederate soldierõs good name, the guardianship of his 
history, the emulation of his virtues, the perpetuation of those principles 
which he loved and which you love also, and those ideals which made 
him glorious and which you also cherish.ó 
 

Lt. General Stephen Dill Lee 

Commander General 

United Confederate Veterans 
 

 

 

New Orleans, Louisiana 

April 25, 1906 

  

 

mailto:ronaldleeperdue@yahoo.com
mailto:ronaldleeperdue@yahoo.com
http://www.fraziercamp.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lt-F-C-Frazier-Camp-668-Sons-of-Confederate-Veterans/151159591583046
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lt-F-C-Frazier-Camp-668-Sons-of-Confederate-Veterans/151159591583046
mailto:fraziercamp668@yahoo.com


 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

WE INVITE YOU TO A MEETING  
 

 
 

The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 in High Point welcomes you to attend one of 

our meetings and join us in the study of history, the remembrance of our 

ancestors, honoring Confederate veterans, and the preservation of heritage. 
 

Our camp meetings are on the second Monday evening of each month at the 

Elks Lodge 1155 of High Point, 700 Mill Road with buffet provided by the 

good folks of Above and Beyond Catering. Arrive any time after 6 pm to join 

us for fellowship and supper as it is called in the tradition of the South. The 

buffet of homemade items is $12.00 plus tax with coffee, tea, water. In an 

effort to keep things simple and avoid interruption of the meal, fellowship and 

our meeting, money for the buffet will be collected as you arrive. 
 

The meetings of the Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp and the Laura Wesson Chapter 

start around 7 pm following food and fellowship. Afterwards, the ladies join 

us again for history shared by our special guest speakers. Our guest speakers 

focus on: the culture, the heritage, and the history of our ancestors. The 

inspirational and motivational programs are very interesting and promote the 

understanding of the true history of the South. 
 

The citizen-soldiers who fought for the Confederacy personified the best 

qualities of America. The preservation of liberty and freedom was the 

motivating factor in the South's decision to fight the Second American 

Revolution. The tenacity with which Confederate soldiers fought underscored 

their belief in the rights guaranteed by the Constitution. These attributes are 

the underpinnings of our democratic society and represent the foundation on 

which this nation was built. Today, the Sons of Confederate Veterans is 

preserving the history and legacy of these heroes, so that future generations 

can understand the motives that animated the Southern Cause. 
 

Our Historical Honor Society was established in 1896 by direct heirs of the 

United Confederate Veterans. The Sons of Confederate Veterans is comprised 

of people just like you. We make positive contributions to society and serve 

our respective communities throughout the United States. We are proud of our 

Heritage and of the many contributions made to the fabric of society by our 

brave ancestors. We believe that the truth in history should be seen, taught, 

and understood ï not removed from view, disparaged, or deliberately 

manipulated by those with the goal of re-writing history. 
 

The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 in High Point is in the North Carolina Division 

of the Sons of Confederate Veterans, and is not affiliated with any other 

group, and we are a non-political organization. 
 

The Frazier Camp 668 rejects any group whose actions demean or distort the 

image of the Confederate soldierôs good name, or their reasons for fighting. 

We do not support, condone, or embrace any group whose philosophy 

involves racism. Neither do we accept any such persons as guests to our 

meetings or as members to our organization. 
 

Qualification for membership is a male descendant of any veteran who served 

honorably in the Confederacy. Membership can be obtained through 

documented genealogy of either direct or collateral family lines. The 

minimum age for membership is 12. The Frazier Camp invites you to become 

a part of the Sons of Confederate Veterans. If any help is needed to find a 

Confederateôs military record, we will be glad to assist you. 
 

If you do not have a Confederate ancestor, but wish to honor the values and 

principles of our forebears, you are welcome to join us as a Friend of the Sons 

of Confederate Veterans Historically Honor Society. We look forward to 

welcoming you as a guest in our next meeting.  
 

   

 

 

ALL LADIES WELCOME  
 

The Laura Wesson Chapter 5 in High Point welcomes you to attend one of 

our meetings and join us in our goals to support the Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 

668. We meet during the menôs meeting following the buffet. Afterwards, we 

join the men for history from the guest speaker.   
 

The goal of the Order of Confederate Rose is to support your Confederate 

Heritage and the activities of the Sons of Confederate Veterans on a local, 

state, and national level. The OCR assists the SCV by providing additional 

communications, promoting educational programs, organizing social 

functions, and supporting the activities of their associated camp. This unique 

organization allows each Chapter the freedom to support the individual needs 

of their SCV camp and their communities. 
 

The Order of Confederate Rose was named in honor of Heroine Rose OôNeal 

Greenhow, a 40-year old widow and mother of four when the war broke out. 

Rose OôNeal Greenhow ran an elaborate spy ring from her home on 16th 

Street in Washington, D.C. during the war. ñTo this end I employed very 

capacity in which God has endowed meò, she wrote. 
 

Rose kept almost daily contact with General PGT Beauregard. On the morn-

ing of July 10, he received a coded message: McDowell has certainly been 

ordered to advance on the 16th signed by R.O.G. The General now had the 

information he needed for a victory at Manassas. The U.S. War Department 

grew suspicious of Rose and she was arrested, spent 5 months in prison with 

her 8-year-old daughter. She was finally paroled and exiled South. 
 

President Davis asked Rose to travel to Europe to campaign for support of the 

Confederacy. She wrote a book in conjunction with the royalists during her 

visit. She returned home laden with gold for the Confederacy, but she 

drowned off the coast of Wilmington. She was buried with full military 

honors with a Confederate flag draped over her coffin. She was buried at the 

Oakdale Cemetery in Wilmington, North Carolina. 
 

The Laura Wesson Chapter 5 in High Point is part of the North Carolina 

Society in the Order of Confederate Rose. Our Chapter was named in honor 

of Heroine Laura Wesson who was travelling with her father from Virginia to 

Charleston when they stopped in High Point in 1865. She volunteered to stay 

in the ñpest houseò and was the only nurse caring for the soldiers suffering 

from a smallpox epidemic. Laura Wesson would eventually succumb to 

smallpox and died on May 7th 1865 at the early age of twenty. She was buried 

in Oakwood Cemetery and it was said her grave was marked with a stick with 

a note on it stating: ñFed the hungry, clothed the naked, nursed the sick and 

woundedò. There is one marker ñIn Memory of Laura Wesson 1845-1865ò at 

the foot of the Confederate Monument in the cemetery where we have our 

annual Confederate Memorial Day service. In 1936 she was honored by her 

body being moved to a memorial circle at the entrance of the cemetery and 

another marker was dedicated by the UDC Laura Wesson Chapter in 1936.  
 

Membership does not require a Confederate ancestor or relative in the Sons of 

Confederate Veterans ï The only requirement to join the OCR is a desire to 

support our Confederate Heritage. The OCR does not compete with the 

United Daughters of the Confederacy or other genealogical organizations. 
 

Please contact Chapter President Renee Honeycutt at 336 431 0196 or email 

renee_honeycutt@ncocr.org  for more details and information or may contact 

xxx                                     
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LAURA ANN WESSON 
 

This portrait, painted by T. Emile 

Dodamead in 1936, is based upon 

a period photograph. Courtesy of 

the High Point Historical Society. 

Portrait in the Collection of the 

High Point Museum. 

 Confederate Memorial Day Service on May 10, 2011 ï Mayor Becky Smothers placed these Roses on 

the Marker of Heroine Laura Wesson in Oakwood Cemetery in High Point, North Carolina. Mayor 

Smothers shared during her Proclamation that when she was a child growing up there was a tra-

dition of all the ladies in town along with the children decorating the graves of Confederate Veterans.  

 

North Carolina Society President Laura Stallard at 

336 993 8330 or email laura21nct@earthlink.net. 

 

mailto:renee_honeycutt@ncocr.org
mailto:laura21nct@earthlink.net


 

 

 
 

           

                              

 

 

  

SOUTHERN HERITAGE COLLECTIBLES 
 

 

 

Ronald Lee Perdue 

336 880 8243 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 
 Corporate Sponsor  

 www.southernheritagecollectibles.com  
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NC Division Life Member 

 Sesquicentennial 

Society Member 
 

 

 

 

 

SCV Life Member 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOIN OUR HERITAGE DEFENSE SOCIETY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

The Great Seal of the Confederate States of 

America was adopted by the Confederate 

Congress February 22, 1862. The Meaning 

of the Symbols is Clear- an Equestrain Statue 

of George Washington Surrounded with a 

Wreath Composed of the Principal 

Agricultural Products of the Confederacy ð 

Cotton, Tobacco, Sugar Cane, Corn, Wheat 

and Rice. The Confederate States of 

America, 22 February, 1862, with the 

following Motto "Deo Vindice" 
(God Favor our Cause) 

 

 

 

 

 

I salute the North Carolina Flag  

         and pledge to the Old North State  

                                    love, loyalty, and faithé 

 

          I salute the Confederate Flag  

                with affection, reverence, and undying  

                         devotion to cause for which it stands... 

 

You are welcome to join the Sons of Confederate 

Veterans Sesquicentennial Society and support our 

efforts during the 150th Anniversary observance of 
the War Between the States. Our goals are to build 

a historical Confederate Museum for future 

generations that will never be threatened.  

 

 

Archdale Church of God  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Rev. Dr. W. Herman White, Pastor 
 
 

 

229 Liberty Road (NC 62) 
Archdale, NC 27263 

(336) 431-3810 
rebelrev@hotmail.com 

 
 
 

  
Sunday School ð 10:00 am Å Morning Worship ð 11:00 am 
Sunday Night Service 6:00 pm Å Wed. Night ð 7:00 pm 

 

Archdale Ammo & Arms  
                            Specializing in Firearms/Ammo 

 

 

 
 

 

 

       10831 N. Main Street  
         Archdale,  NC 27263 

                                           Phone:  336-434-1522 

                                                Fax:  336-434-1525 
 

    Hours:  Tues-Fri 11-7, Sat 9-3 

    archdaleammo@netzero.com 
 

JOIN THE FRIENDS OF THE SCV 
If you do not have a Confederate Ancestor but 

are interested in supporting the mission of the 

Sons of Confederate Veterans to preserve 

history and protect our Southern Heritage.  
 

If you value the principles of our founding 

fathers, the liberty left to us and wish to take a 

stand to protect them for future generations.  

We invite you to become a Friend of the SCV. 

 

 
 

JOIN US FOR SUPPER & SOME HISTORY 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Jack Perdue Memorial Heritage Defense Society is the new official 

name of the Jack Perdue Memorial Heritage Defense Fund adopted on 

July 13, 2015 to establish a society of members dedicated to preserving 

our Southern Heritage as a tribute to the life of our Past Commander.  
 

The mission of Society Members is to contribute and promote support 

to a fund to strengthen the ability of the Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 to 

financially support heritage defense situations that meets the original 

guidelines of the purpose of this fund and receives camp approval. 
 

Contact the Commander for more information on joining the Society.  

  
Visit ï http://www.scv.org/pdf/FOSCV_MembershipApplication.pdf  

The Great Seal of the Confederacy 
 

 

INSTEAD OF òDINNER & A MOVIEó, JOIN US FOR òSUPPER & SOME HISTORYó 
 

 

 

We invite you to join us for supper as we call it in the South, fellowship 

and an opportunity to learn some history you may not have known or 

they didnôt teach you in school on the 2nd Monday of each month.  
 

The great folks of Above & Beyond Catering provide an excellent buffet 

of only $12.00 plus tax but very appreciated if you remember the staff.  
 

Please RSVP the Commander for the Chef to know how many to expect. 

The Chef will be preparing a homemade meal especially for us and you 

will enjoy the great food. In October the Chef is planning on a menu of  
 

Rosemary Garlic Chicken, Beef Tips, Wild Rice, Mashed Potatoes, Squash 
Casserole, Green Beans, Biscuits & Rolls, Dessert of the Month (Seasonal 
Cakes) and your choice of tea, water and coffee upon request.  

 
 

 

http://www.southernheritagecollectibles.com/
mailto:rebelrev@hotmail.com
mailto:archdaleammo@netzero.com
http://www.scv.org/pdf/FOSCV_MembershipApplication.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

In Honor of My Confederate Ancestor  

Great Grandfather  

Private William Burton 

ºATQS» INXMDQ 

CO. C 43rd REGIMENT, N.C. TROOPS 
 

One of only nine standing at Appomattox out of 

140 in his regiment at the beginning of the War 
 

James Joyner  

 
 

 

In Honor of Great -Great  Grandfather  

 David h. lambeth  

PRIVATE, CO. K, 27
th

 NC INFANTRY 

He was wounded 14 October 1863 and captured on 

21 October 1863 At Bristow Station, Virginia; his 

left arm amputated while a prisoner of war and he 

was transferred to Point Lookout, Maryland; and 

exchanged on 27 April 1864. 
 

Keith  Frederick Lambeth  
 

 

Tribute to Your 

Confederate Ancestor 
 

Space NOW Available  

 
  

 
 

Tribute to Your 

Confederate Ancestor 
 

Space NOW Available  

 
 

 

Tribute to Your 

Confederate Ancestor 
 

Space NOW Available  
 

 

In Memory of Past Commander  
 

Jack Perdue  
 

In Honor of our 2 nd  Great -Grandfather  
 

Jehu Jackson Perdue  
 

Co. C, 45
th

 Madison Greys, NC Troops  

Confederate States of America 
 

Ronald Lee Perdue  
 

 

 
 

In the Memory and Honor of our  
Confederate Ancestor  

 

Private Louis Straughn  

 

Confederate Veteran - Prisoner of War 
 

Survived Point Lookout Prison in Maryland 
 

The Dedmon Family  

 

 

Tribute to Your 

Confederate Ancestor 
 

Space NOW Available  

 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

George Benton Marshall  
 

5
th

 Virginia Cavalry, Payne's Brigade 
 

Wounded November 1864, Hope Mills, VA  
 

In Awe & Loving Memory, great grand nephew 
 

Graham Benton Patterson, Jr.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In Honor of My Grandfather  

Pvt. DAVID EDWARD WHITE  

CO. G, 21st REGIMENT, N.C. TROOPS 

Wounded and captured on 25 May 1862 in Win-

chester, VA Prisoner of War at Fort McHenry, 

MD. Captured at Fisherôs Hill, VA on 22 Sep 1864. 

Prisoner of War at Point Lookout, MD.   
 

Rev. Dr. W. Herman White  

 
 

 

 

North Carolina Troops  

 

First at Bethel 
 

Farthest at Gettysburg & Chickamauga 
 

Last at Appomattox 
 

 

 

1861 - 1865 
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In Honor of My Great Grandfather  
 

 

zimri Addison burns  
 

CO. H, 67
th

 REGIMENT 

NORTH CAROLINA TROOPS 
 

Final Resting Place in Oakwood Cemetery 

High Point, North Carolina 
 

 

 

Royce H. Burns  
Pine Bush, New York  

 

 
 

In Honor of our Confederate Ancestor  
 

Eli Crowell, MD  
 

2
nd

 Lieutenant ð J.C. Speckõs Company 

57th REGIMENT, NC TROOPS 
 

Charles C. Crowell III, MD  
Great, Great Grandson 

 

 

Charles C. Crowell IV  
Great, Great, Great Grandson 

 

 

 

In Honor of Those Brave Men Who Went Before Me, In 
Praise of their Sacrifice, to Preserve their Freedom, 
their beloved state, Virginia and the Confederacy. 
 
 

Patrick Henry Marshall  

John Mosby 43
rd

 Battalion  
 

Captured in February 1864 in a ñSafe Houseò and 

eventually imprisoned at Ft. Delaware, Maryland 

until he escaped September 1864 
 

 In Awe & Loving Memory, great grandson   
 

Graham Benton Patterson, Jr.  
 

 

Memorials to our Confederate Ancestors 

 
 
 

 

 

Tribute to Your 

Confederate Ancestor 
 

Space NOW Available  

 

 

Yet, òpreferred to continue fighting,  
              preferring death to captureó 

 

 

 

 Proverbs 22:28 
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From the Commanderõs Tent 
 

  The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 and the ladies of our Laura Wesson Chapter 5 enjoyed great food, 

fellowship and history in the September meeting with our guests, members and visitors. Instead of 

going to a ñDinner and a Movieò, we experienced something much better, ñSupper and Some Historyò. 
 
 

   It was my privilege to announce to everyone present that the Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 had been 

admitted into the Patrick Cleburne Guild by the Sons of Confederate Veterans for our campôs donation 

to Confederate Heritage Defense and Promotion in Memory of Past Commander Jack Lewis Perdue.  

 

 

 

 The Jack Perdue Memorial Heritage Defense Fund was founded after 

his unexpected death while experiencing stress from being a victim of 

political correctness.  A young reporter would use his civil war classes 

at a local community college in his goals for headlines. This deceptive 

effort was actually published by an irresponsible local newspaper that 

led to national attention impacting the lives of good people. This was 

the subject of bestseller ñDeath by Journalismò written by local author 

Jerry Bledsoe after witnessing this unethical behavior by the media. 
 

 

 This fund had been reserved for the right reason at the right time. The 

onslaught of attacks on anything Confederate after Charleston tragedy 

discussed in our July meeting was the right time and right reason. The 

camp voted unanimously to make a donation to General Headquarters 

to support their efforts with Heritage Defense and Promotion.  

 
  The Executive Director Michael Landree of General Headquarters shared the following in his letter dated August 3, 2015.  

 On behalf of Commander in Chief Charles Kelly Barrow, Chief of Heritage Operations Dean Stevens, and the 

entire membership of the Sons of Confederate Veterans, I want to thank you for generously supporting the SCVôs 

Heritage Operations by joining the Patrick Cleburne Guild. 
 
 

Your donation to the Sesquicentennial Society provides additional resources to both the new Confederate 

Museum Building Fund and also the Bicentennial Fund for our membership to use in Ano Domini 2060. 
 
 

Today, more than ever, we fight to protect the memory of our Confederate ancestors against the most ruthless and 

synchronized attacks upon our heritage. Like our ancestors, we are outnumbered, but never outmatched. 

   The Patrick Cleburne Guild Certificate received with the letter was signed by Past Chief of Heritage Operations Ben Jones who is known as ñCooterò from 

the Dukes of Hazzard and for his service as a congressman for the State of Georgia. The certificate and the marble obelisk honor General Patrick Cleburne 

by an inscription of his famous quote: ñSurrender means that the history of this heroic struggle will be written by the enemy; that our youth will be trained 

by Northern school teachers; will learn from Northern school books their version of the War; will be impressed by all the influences of history and education 

to regard our gallant dead as traitors, and our maimed veterans as fit subjects for derision.ò ï General Patrick Cleburne, C.S.A. 
 
 

  There was more discussion following this announcement from our July meeting when Dr. Bickley stated that we need to raise more money to replenish our 

heritage defense fund after voting on the donation to national and to also provide opportunities for us to support other important projects. He volunteered to 

contact members to let them know our situation and request their support. There was a sense of optimism that we will receive more support to give us the 

means to promote and defend our heritage. Dr. Bickley did send a letter to our members resulting in some donations to the Aide de Camp project and the 

Jack Perdue Memorial Heritage Defense Society but everyone not contributing to date was encouraged to consider their support to one of these funds. 
 

   Compatriot Graham Patterson followed up on his suggestion to our camp in our July meeting to form a committee or committees to establish new projects. 

xxx xx  

 
He shared a project with some success stories he experienced by giving out the CD ñThe Truth Concerning the 

Confederate Battle Flagò by Pastor John Weaver. He gave one to a farmerôs market owner who requested some 

additional copies and eventually asked for information on ordering 100 copies to give to more people. He said he 

gave Mike Deal of the Thomasville Rifles ten copies and he experienced such positive response giving them out 

that he personally ordered 100 copies to distribute. He also reported that he had personally given out around 200 

copies in just a few weeks with many asking for more copies or how to personally buy copies on their own. 
 
 

   He requested guests and members to join him on this project by purchasing 100 copies to give out as no better 

means to encourage and educate people about the truth of the flag and the reasons our ancestors were fighting. 

He also announced a contest that he would personally sponsor with 1st, 2nd and 3rd place prices for those giving 

out the most CDôs in the next six months. Graham has purchased a 99% Silver Great Seal of the Confederacy 

Coin and a copy of the new book ñRebel Yellò about Stonewall Jackson by S.C. Gwynne for the 1st place prize.  
 

   Compatriot Patterson is convinced this project will be a great benefit to everyone who participates as well as a 

success in our efforts to educate the public about true history. He is so driven that since the meeting he asked that 

I announce that he will make a $20 donation toward anyone purchasing 100 copies which is half the cost. He 

 

 

 

 
He will also be bringing more copies to the October meeting for anyone who wishes to buy any quantity at his cost such as $10 for 25 copies to make it easy 

as possible for those wishing to participate in this project. If you wish to purchase direct, the information is provided below with the details of how to order. 
 
 

"The Truth Concerning the Confederate Battle Flag" 
 

This excellent CD is now available to purchase in large quantity for a VERY LOW PRICE. For just $40, you can purchase 100 CD's to hand out at events, 

or to give to friends, family, or anyone with whom you discuss the Confederate Battle Flag. These cost efficient CDôs provide an easy source to get the 

message out about the history of the Confederate battle flag, our heritage, why the Confederate Soldier fought, and the Christian origins of the Saint 

Andrews Cross. To all who have ordered the CDs "Truth Concerning the Confederate Battle Flag" by Pastor John Weaver. We have distributed over 80,000 

of these very informative CDs at our cost, which is 35 cents each. They have gone out all over the Country and we intend to continue this worthwhile 

project. If you or anyone you know would like some of these CDs, please contact me (info is below). Here are instructions for ordering: I prefer to limit 

orders to increments of 50, since they are so inexpensive, and considering the time and effort it takes to ship just a few. You can get 50 for $17.50 plus $3 

for postage or 100 for $35 plus $5 for postage (all are individually sleeved). If you would like to have some sent to you, please send a check to this address: 
 

Joel Coleman, 8405 Jenkins Road, Winston, Georgia 30187 or contact me direct at joelkc2442@gmail.com 

mailto:joelkc2442@gmail.com
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Superior Achievement Award  
 

Compatriot Graham Benton Patterson, Jr. 

 

 

 

 

  The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 is proud of our members that received 

2015 SCVIHQRS Awards this year in recognition of their dedication to 

our camp and the Sons of Confederate Veterans. It was a privilege to 

present the remaining national award to Graham Benton Patterson, Jr. 

Graham received the SCV Superior Achievement Award presented in 

recognition for exceptional service to the Sons of Confederate Veterans.    

  In the past few meetings there has been mention of forming committees 

to develop fund raising to strengthen our treasury to give us opportunities 

to support important projects and to look into the camp adopting projects 

in our community. If you would like to volunteer to be involved please let 

me know so we can start getting everyone together for new projects. 
 

   As many of you know it has been a personal goal for several years to 

establish a committee and adopt Oakwood Cemetery as a camp project. 

There has been discussion of building a wall to enhance the graves of the 

soldiers who died at the Wayside Hospital in High Point during the war. 

The cemetery superintendent has requested any wall be maintenance free 

but if we achieve this goal he will address any trees as required. Our goal 

would be to solicit donations and search for a construction group or local 

masonry group that would consider supporting this community project. 
 

   In the meeting we mentioned a descendant of one of the soldiers buried 

at Oakwood Cemetery, Mr. Royce Burns of New York, made a donation 

as a new member of our Aide de Camp earlier this year in memory of his 

great grandfather Zimri Addison Burns who honorably served as a Private 

with Company H, 67th Regiment, North Carolina Infantry, CSA.  
 

   We also reminded everyone that following the Battle of Bentonville 

xxxx 

 

Certificate of Appreciation 
 

SFC Charles L. Tilton, II, U.S. Army 

 

  

150th Anniversary event this year, Mr. Bill Reno, visited the cemetery on his way back home to Florida, and he was disappointed in the condition of the 

graves and the grounds around this section. Mr. Reno is the 2nd Great Grandson of 1st Lt. Joseph Louis Reno CSA, 12th LA Infantry, Co. H, Jacksonôs 

Sharpshooters, who is buried on the 4th row, second from left. He has offered to support a project for the cemetery and would like to see this project get off 

the ground. As mentioned in the meeting, these are two very good reasons of why we need to establish a project when descendants have taken an interest. I 

also reported there is a volunteer who lives near Charlotte who is willing to come up to help with resetting the stones and any other work required if this 

project is adopted by the camp. We just need a committee of people who can and/or have the time to work on this project. We also need a point person, 

chairman type, to take the lead for communication with the Cemetery Superintendent and to organize the project. Please let me know if interested. 

 

 
  Our special guest speaker SFC Charles L. Tilton, II shared an excellent program on a subject in history 

that many of us did not know much about until his presentation on the Confederate Secret Service. This 

program covered many of the untold stories, mysteries and special operations from his recently released 

book ñConfederate Black OPS: The Untold Story of Clandestine Servicesò.  
 

  Good news for those who could not make the meeting and missed this excellent presentation on history. 

You can obtain a copy of his book by visiting www.blacksmithpublishing.com or emailing the publisher 

at mike@blacksmithpublishing.com and copies signed by author are available on request.  
 

   We would like to thank SFC Tilton for his visit and especially for his service to our country. We also 

commend him for following his family tradition with his service. Generations of the Tilton family has 

served including the Revolutionary War, the War of 1812, the Civil War, WWI, WWII, Korea, Vietnam, 

Operation Desert Storm, and more recently, Operation Iraqi Freedom. SFC Tilton has personally served 

in the 82nd Airborne Division as an artilleryman, the 10th Special Forces Group (Airborne) as a Green 

Beret and is currently serving as an instructor with an assignment at Fort Bragg, North Carolina. 
 

   We would like to take a moment to thank all our soldiers currently serving, all our veterans especially 

those living with combat injuries and the families who sacrifice so much as their loved ones serve. We 

pray that God will Bless all of them and let us never forget our POWôs, MIAôs and their families. 

   On this subject of remembering our veterans & their families, we are pleased to announce that the Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 & Laura Wesson Chapter 5 

have been invited again for this yearôs 31st Annual Veterans Day Parade in High Point.  We have received an overwhelming reception from the crowd each 

year and we have also been blessed by great support from Sons of Confederate Veterans, Order of Confederate Rose, Military Order of Stars & Bars and 

United Daughters of the Confederacy from all over the State of North Carolina visiting High Point to join us for this important event.  
 

  We invite you to join us on this special day as we ñRemember All our Veteransò and ñHonor Those Who Servedò. Period dress is welcomed as well as 

muskets but please no black powder per request of the parade committee. The parade will start at 3:00 pm and lineup will begin at 1:00 pm on South Main 

Street in High Point, NC. We will meet at our same spot at Ilderton Dodge and request that everyone be there no later than 2:30 pm for us to organize our 

group. If you wish to participate but about concerns about walking the route, please let us know, and we make arrangements for you to ride in the parade. 

We are also looking forward to the tradition of the SCV Mechanized Cavalry Command Unit being present along with an escort by the Mechanized Cavalry.   

  Plan to join us at the parade on Sunday, November 8th and the following evening on Monday, November 9th for our monthly meeting. We look forward to 

welcoming our new members with a ceremony presenting them their membership certificates in the near future. We are also excited about the past members 

that are returning to the Sons of Confederate Veterans and the recent support to our Aide de Camp and the Jack Perdue Memorial Heritage Defense Society. 
 

  Please remember to RSVP for the meeting by contacting me so we can advise the Chef on how much food to plan for supper. Donôt miss this meeting as 

our Color Sergeant Damon Webb shares the interesting story of Captain Champ Ferguson who was known as a legendary Confederate partisan ranger. 
 

  In closing, I request you join me in thanking our Chaplain, Rev. Dr. Herman White, for his dedication of making several trips recently to the State of 

Virginia to support the raising of flags by the Virginia Flaggers. The City of Danville removed the 3rd National Flag from a museum and the answer was 

larger flags raised at four prominent locations on private property letting them know they may want to forget their history but that ñainôtò going to happen. 

Chaplain White was also the keynote speaker for the dedication of a new Confederate flag on I-64 outside Richmond which is the twelfth flag in Virginia 

erected by the Virginia Flaggers which are flying high in the Southern Breeze. ñNe ObliviscariséLest We Forgetò 
 

   Until next time, I remain in dedicated service with you and may God bless our efforts in the Guardianship of their Memoryé 
 
 

Ronald Lee Perdue, Commander, Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668, Sons of Confederate Veterans 

 

  

 

 

 

http://www.blacksmithpublishing.com/
mailto:mike@blacksmithpublishing.com


 

 

 

 
 

òNe Obliviscariséó Lest We Forget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 wishes to welcome you to join us as a 

proud member in our Aide de Camp ï which supports our efforts in the 

North Carolina Division, Sons of Confederate Veterans Historical Honor 

Society. This program has been successful in providing us opportunities to 

support good causes we would not have been able to accomplish without 

the support from our esteemed members and sponsors of Aide de Camp.  
 

This program gives you the opportunity to honor the branch of service of 

your Confederate Ancestor or become a member of one of the departments 

of the Confederate States of America Corps of Engineers, Secret Service 

or Treasury. Your name will be acknowledged above in the Aide de Camp 

section of our Newsletter or you may remain anonymous if you wish. 

Sponsors will also receive an Aide de Camp Certificate of Recognition. 
 

The Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 of the Sons of Confederate Veterans is a 

501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Tax deductible donations of any amount  

                                           

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Aide de Camp 
 

Proud members  

 
Confederate Artillery 

Charles Crowell III, MD 
 

 

 

 

 

Confederate Infantry 
Jerry A. Austin 

John S. Braswell, III 

Royce H. Burns 

Scott Carter 

Ed Hawley 

Keith Frederick Lambeth 

Harlan M. Madnick 

P. Dwain Roberts 

Todd Southard 

Mike Thomas 

Daniel Townsend 

Rusty Van Landingham 
 

Confederate Cavalry 
Sam T. Bickley, MD 

Larry Brandon 

Graham B. Patterson, Jr. 
 

Corps of Engineers 
Damon Webb 

 

Confederate Navy 
Col Ron Perdue CSA 

 

Confederate Secret Service 
Anonymous Confederado 

Troy & Peggy Johnson 

Sara Hicks in Memory of James Hicks 
 

Confederate Treasury 
James Joyner 

 

VISIT AND LIKE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE  
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Lt. F.C. Frazier Camp 668 
 

Aide de Camp Membership Registration 

 

 
Circle Your Choice of Service 

 

Confederate Artillery 
 

Confederate Cavalry 
 

Confederate Infantry 
 

Confederate Navy 
 

Confederate Secret Service 
 

Confederate Treasury 
 

Corps of Engineers 

 

Circle Your Choice of Donation 
 

$10 $25 $50 $100 $200 $300 $400 $500 
 

Or enter any other amount _________ 
 

Your name as preferred on Certificate of 

Recognition and Tribute in the Newsletter 
 
 

 

 
 

Anonymous in Newsletter:  Check Box     

 

Thank You for Your Support 
 

 

 

   

 
 

GOT HERITAGE?     TIME TO HONOR IT! 
 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lt-F-C-Frazier-Camp-668-Sons-of-Confederate-Veterans/151159591583046 
 

 

are appreciated and there is no expectations on 

the amount of donations. All contributions will 

support our efforts in the preservation of history.  
 

Thank you all for your support to Aide de Camp. 
 

If you wish join us as an Aide de Camp, please 

complete information, make your check payable 

to the Frazier Camp 668 and mail to  

Ron Perdue 

PO Box 5641 

High Point, NC 27262. 

 

 

 


